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Tuesday 23rd April 

Dear Parents/Carers,  
 

Welcome back! We really hope you enjoyed a lovely Easter break and that you feel rested and ready on 
the starting blocks for Summer One! It was so lovely to have such beautiful weather. We are hoping for 
more great weather (although apparently storms are on the way), plenty of opportunities, the endless 
enthusiasm our pupils always bring back to school with them and lots of fun and discovery along the way. 
We look forward to sharing as many highlights as we can with you via Seesaw, class assemblies and good 
work celebrations.  
 

Good Work Celebration Dates 
You are welcome to join us for our good work celebrations on the following dates this term:  
Friday 3rd May, Friday 10th May and Friday 17th May.  
 

This term, we will be welcoming Miss Smith and Miss Marshall back into school. They will be working with 
the Willow and Oak teams again from Wednesday 1st May to Wednesday 26th June inclusive. It will be 
lovely to have them back with us again. We will also be welcoming Miss Houldershaw who will be working 
primarily with Chestnut Two from Monday 29th April to Friday 17th May. We are looking forward to 
working with you all and we are delighted to be a part of your journey into teaching. 

Wear a hat day raised £62.05 for Brain Tumour Research – thank you for your kind donations and the 
fabulous array of hats! 
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Diary Dates 
 

Tuesday 23rd April  Maple swimming starts 
 

Tuesday 23rd April  FOS Easter ‘Eggs’hibition in the school hall at 3.30pm 
 

Friday 26th April  FOS Easter Egg Hunt at the nature reserve at 3.30pm 
 

KS1 SATS (Year Two) will take place during May 
 

Friday 3rd May Good Work Celebration in the school hall at 2.50pm – parents welcome 
 

Monday 6th May  Early May Bank Holiday 
 

Tuesday 7th May Community Collective Worship in St Mary’s Church at 3pm – all welcome 
 

Friday 10th May Good Work Celebration in the school hall at 2.50pm – parents welcome 
 
 

Monday 13th May  KS2 SATS week begins 
 

Friday 17th May Good Work Celebration in the school hall at 2.50pm – parents welcome 
 

Monday 20th May Chestnut One Sharing in the school hall at 3pm - parents welcome 
 

Friday 24th May Willow Sharing in the school hall at 3pm – parents welcome 
 

Friday 24th May  End of Term 
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